Dear Executive Director and Secretary -
Debra Howland,

We stopped the Granite Bridge pipeline in July of 2020.

The Granite Bridge pipeline would have cost $340 million and locked us into years of
burning fracked methane gas instead of transitioning to renewable energy. The reality
is, New Hampshire does not need any new gas infrastructure to meet our energy needs.
Building new pipelines makes the shareholders of Liberty Utilities rich at the expense of
our communities' health and safety. We need real investments in clean, renewable
energy.

We worked hard to stop the Granite Bridge pipeline and we need to make sure Liberty Utilities
knows they cannot get away with putting profits before people.

Please do not approve any reimbursement to them for their failed project!!!

Douglas Baresich
55 Colt Lane
Epping, NH

603 479-5008



